
Would you like to participate in research exploring
SLTs’ experiences of trauma informed care in

Aotearoa?

As part of my MSLTPrac degree at the University
of Auckland I want to interview SLTs who have

experience working with children in Aotearoa New
Zealand. This study seeks to explore SLTs

perspectives regarding the impacts of
developmental trauma on the communication

needs of children. 

This one-off interview (60 minutes) will be
analysed to explore the knowledge, training and

practices of speech-language therapists.

To find out more or to participate in this
research contact

Rebekah Gooderham rgoo590@aucklanduni.ac.nz
or
Dr Clare McCann c.mccann@auckland.ac.nz

CALLING ALL SLTS WHO WORK
WITH CHILDREN
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